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Over the next few weeks, we will be exploring numbers to 20 through fun, hands-on 
challenges.  This week, the children have enjoyed using wooden blocks to build towers with 
exactly 20 bricks. They practised their mental maths skills by calculating how many bricks 
they had used and how many were left to make a full set of 20. 
 
We also took our learning outside and created a giant number path using chalk. The children 
rolled a dice and moved along the path, practising their counting-on skills whilst staying active 
and having fun. It’s been a great week of practical maths and teamwork! 
 
 
Miss Sarah Ellison 

 


